
Motor Pool Department Vehicle Auction 
Sealed Bid  

The Petersburg Motor Pool Department is accepting bids on 
surplus vehicles. Available units include two SUV’s, large and 
small bucket truck, and a digger derrick. Sealed bids for these 
units will be accepted until March 28, 2025 at 1pm, at which time 
the bids will be opened. For further 
details please visit the Borough’s 
website or call Public Works at  
907-772-4430. 
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